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In this season of celebrating our Lord’s birth, what 
am I grateful for? My family, my friends, my church, 
my supporters both financially and in prayer. 

These past few months have been a blessing and 
rough.  My sister from Montana was taken by Life 
Flight from Montana to Spokane, WA after she had a 
brain aneurism and fluid on the brain. Praise God she 
walked out of the hospital 15 days later. Her Dr. said 
“There goes a walking miracle.”  A few days after I 
returned home, a dear friend and prayer partner went 
to be with the Lord. She was 95 years young. Even 
though it has been a hard few months, God has been 
faithful. 

God has so been good.   

This fall I have 
been working on 
SOAR’s  Stuff A 

Stocking project, 
phone calls, meetings at 
churches, mailings and maybe 
making an appearance on our 
local radio station :) !!  

 

Russian Fun Facts 

• There was a “Beard 
Tax” in Russia 
during Peter the 
Great’s Reign, paid 
by everyone who 
had a beard. 

What’s Happening with Miss 

WHAT’S HAPPENING WITH 
MISS BECKY?
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Prayer and Praise

Praise: 
• For the faithful financial 

supporters God has 
provided   

• The blessing my prayer 
support team is to me 

• My sister is a walking 
miracle  

Prayer requests:  
• God will add to my 

financial and prayer team 
• Our friends and partners in 

MissBeckyDwinnell 
140 Bidarka  St. #1714 
Kenai, AK  99611
beckydwinnell@soarinternational.org
(907) 283-1961 (Office) 
 (907) 252-5462 (Cell)

I am still short of SOAR’s 
monthly support 
requirement.  Would you 
prayerfully consider 
becoming a vital part of my 
team by supporting me 
monthly.  I’d love to speak 
with you about my ministry! 

5000 !!!!! 
You ask why I have 5000? Well let me tell you.  This year for 
SOAR’s Stuff A Stocking project we have set a goal of 5000 
stockings for our outreach for orphans and very needy children.  
Many have been in lockdown all year due to Covid 

What can you do? You can sponsor a stocking with a Bible for 
$40.00 

How can you sponsor a stocking?  You can also visit us at 
www.soarinternational.org. If you would like to sponsor a 
stocking please contact SOAR International Ministries (see contact 
information below) 
Please consider how you can help a child in Russia have a 
Christmas they can will cherish all year long. 

We are praying for Russia to open the borders so we can minister  
there again. 

Let’s make that 5000 Christmas stockings!! 

MERRY CHRISTMAS

Thank you for your faithful prayers, support, and friendship.  
Love you all!! 

http://www.soarinternational.org
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